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“Gateway to Worldwide Friends”
									September, 2016


GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

September 20, 2016



General Membership Meeting



The next General Membership meeting will be held on September 20th at 6.30pm at the Palisades Condominium Club House,
501 Rain Forest Rd.
The Club House (and the Condominium Office) are accessible from South Gallaher View Road via Gleeson Drive to Rain Forest Rd.
Members with surnames between M and Z are asked to bring snacks and finger foods. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please remember to wear your Friendship Force name tag and to send in your dinner reservation.
Agenda
1. Election of Officers
The following have indicated a willingness to stand the Offices of the Club
President – Diana Lopez
Vice-President – Isaac Bader
Treasurer – Ray Simko
Secretary – Sonja DuBois

2. Report on Planning of Outbound Exchanges for 2018

3. Report on the Status of the 35th Year Celebration of the Founding of the Knoxville Club of Friendship Force. 

















image1.jpeg
S\W.@ friendship force
a@F KNOXVILLE




